

Australian Government

Department of Finance and Administration



Reference:

PIG05/02481-3

Contact: Telephone:

Greg Smith 02 6215 2167

e-mail:

greg.smith@finance.gov.au

Mr Alistair Sands
Secretary
Senate Standing Committee on Finance
and Public Administration
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Mr Sands

Amended Response to Question on Notice - Estimates Hearings February 2006

Please find enclosed a compact disc (CD) containing an amended response to Question on Notice F30 asked at the February 2006 Senate Standing Committee on Finance and Public Administration Additional Estimates hearings.

In preparing a response to a similar question asked by Senator the Hon Robert Ray at the Supplementary Budget Estimates hearings on 31 October 2006, Ministerial and Parliamentary Services identified an error in the response lodged with the Committee for F30 from the February 2006 hearings. The amended response on the CD highlights, for the Committee's information, the error on the 1st page of the table attached to the response.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Greg Smith on 6215 2167.

Yours sincerely

Jan Mason

General Manager

Ministerial and Parliamentary Services

29 November 2006